
 

Star of the Week St Gregory’s 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I just wanted to thank you, Ms Wightman 
and the staff of St Philip’s for the wonderful 
role you have played in the development of 
the children that have recently joined us at 
St Gregory's.  It is clear that the young 
people from St Philip’s are not only 
prepared well academically but they are also 
well nurtured to be good members of the 
community too and that fits perfectly with 
the ethos at St Gregory's.  Teachers across a 
range of subjects from my school will visit St 
Philip’s from time to time to provide 
teaching that helps with transition or to 
simply provide something new and fun for 
your children.  I would like to wish you all a 
very happy and restful Christmas period as 
we look forward to a positive new year. 
 

Ed McGlinchey 
Headteacher at St Gregory's Catholic High 
School 

Our girls’ football team took part in the Warrington Under 11’s Girls only Cup 
Inter-School Competition. They 
all played brilliantly and worked 

well as a team. We are really 
proud of their positive attitude 

and perseverance that they 
showed throughout the 

competition. The team have 
been invited to play in the semi 

finals. Well done, girls!   

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘HOPE’ 

RecD -    Bobby  

RecP -    William   

RecV/B -Thomas 

Y1L-        Nieve  

Y1K -      Jason  

Y1Mc-     Molly  

Y2K -      Lucas  

Y2R -      Olivia  

Y2B -      Chloe  

Y3E -    Owen 

Y3H -   Luke  

Y3W - Lilly Anna 

Y4D – Lauren     

Y4L -  Maisey  

Y4B -  Joel  

Y5C -  Katie 

Y5B-  Owen 

Y6H -   Amir  

Y6C -  Lottie 

 

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

We have managed to get some more 

Flumpets from St Rocco’s, these will be 

on sale for £2 from Monday. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 14th December 2018 

School closes on Friday 21st 

December & we return on 

Monday 7th January 2019. 

Inter-School Competition 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

December 

17th - Y4 Christmas Play 2.15pm. 

18th - Y5/6 Christmas Play 

9.30am. 

18th - Rec Christmas Party. 

18th - Y1 Christmas Party. 

19th - Y5/6 Christmas Play 

2.15pm. 

19th - Y2 Christmas Party. 

20th - Choir in Asda, collecting for 

Christian Aid. 

21st - Ukelele Concert 2.30pm 

(ticket only event). 

January 

11th - NSPCC parent e-safety   

workshops and Dress Down Day for 

the children.  (See separate email). 

 

 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

  

POLITE REMINDER 

There will be no Choir next Thursday.   

All After School Activities finish this week. 

Year 3 have had a fantastic week. After completing a very 

special Christmas performance on Monday, each of the classes 

took it in turn to visit Foxhowl, an outdoor learning centre in 

Delamere Forest. They built dens and learnt to hang hammocks 

and other survival skills. They made forest art, built a camp fire 

and toasted marshmallows, and went stream dipping to identify 

small river creatures.  

Our time there was magnificent. Everyone worked really hard 

and had a wonderful time, we are very proud of all the 

children.   

 Please can parents send any email enquiries to  

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  and not the office account as this is 

not a monitored account. 

STUDENT RECOGNITION 

Some children from the school 

have been out volunteering 

with the Christmas Float over 

the last 2 weeks collecting 

money for the homeless in 

Warrington - we have raised 

over £3000!!  

Christmas Play 

Well done to all the children 

who have danced and 

performed so well this week.  

Rave reviews have been 

received for all our Christmas 

productions.  We are looking 

forward to our final 

productions next week.  

Thank you for all your support 

providing great costumes and 

helping the children to learn 

their parts. 

CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2020/2021 

Schools in Warrington are proposing to make 

changes to their admission arrangements for pupils 

joining from September 2020.  Please visit the 

Council’s website for more information.   

Proposed arrangements for admission to our 

school are available to view or download from our 

website.  For a paper copy, please speak to the 

school office. 

The consultation period runs from 6th December 

2018 until 31st January 2019. 

Admissions 

FOXHOWL RESIDENTIAL 


